
agreement in that it generally requires a transfer of revenue between carriers. The commercial

agreements in the two Canadian bilaterals cover "single track" operations only; single track being

when the designated carrier of only one of the two goverments operates on a route. The

bilaterals require a commercial agreement be in place if a route is to be operated on a single track

basis, ostensibly to ensure that the designated carrier not operating on the route also receives

some benefits from the service.


